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Welcome to our Autumn newsletter! 

It’s been a busy and fun autumn term, with lots 

of fantastic activities, trips and hands-on practical 

lessons, which brings the children’s learning  

to life. 

A key aspect of life here at Warboys is our shared 

values of warmth, pride and aspiration. We 

celebrate these values each week in our 

Achievement Assembly and it has been 

wonderful to see so many of our pupils receive 

awards, congratulations to you all! 

These academy values help the children develop 

into confident, independent learners. We hope 

you enjoy discovering what they have been 

learning this term in our newsletter. 

I’d like to wish everyone a happy and enjoyable 

half term, and look forward to seeing everyone 

back on Monday 4th November! 

Well done to our Attendance Award winners! 

Congratulations to our Starfish class which has achieved the highest attendance this half term with 

a whopping 98 per cent! They were closely followed by the Tigers at 97 per cent and in third place 

was Whales and Eagles with 96  per cent! Great work everyone, we’re very proud of you all! 

 

Mr Stuart Mallott, Principal 
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We are so proud of 
all our wonderful Achievement Award 
winners, who also include: 

Ivy - Turtles 

Maddie - Turtles 

Lily - Dolphins 

Carl - Hawks 

Amelia - Dolphins 

Isla - Seals 

Imogen - Seahorses 

Arthur - Starfish 

Great work everyone! 

Well done to our Achievement Award winners! 
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Warboys Old Village Board School Trust 

Did you know that WOVBST can provide financial grants to help with educational costs? 

Do you live in Warboys? Need help with your education? Could a grant help you? Or do you belong to a village 

youth group that needs better equipment to further the education and development of young people? 

Young people must live within the parish of Warboys or within half a mile of the parish boundary and must be aged 

less than 25 years. It can be used for: 

Special educational materials like books or equipment for college or university 

Special tools or equipment needed for undergoing specific training or starting out in a craft or trade 

Special sporting equipment or musical instruments 

Education travel to broaden the education and experience of young people 

To allow young people to undergo special training courses that may not otherwise be available to them. 

How to apply... 

If you think that a grant from WOVBST could help, please write with details of your age, what you need, how it will 

help with your education or training and what you are currently doing to: wovsbt@gmail.com. 

mailto:wovsbt@gmail.com
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Lunch menus - Week One 
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Lunch menus - Week Two 
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Lunch menus - Week Three 
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Celebration lunches 
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Celebration lunches 
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Key Term Dates: Autumn Term 2024 

Half Term Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November 

Term ends Thursday 19 December 

Staff Training Day Friday 20th December 

Staff Training Day Monday 6th January 2025 

Term starts for students Tuesday 7th January 

Half Term Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 

Term Ends  Friday 4th April 

To keep up to date with Warboys Primary Academy, please follow us on social media:  

 @PrimaryWarboys  @WarboysPrimaryAcademy 

We hope that all children and their families have a safe, fantastic half term holiday. 

If you feel that a child is unsafe, then please use the following ways to contact help. 

Call Social Services on 0345 045 5203 and make a referral.  This can be an anonymous referral if this feels safer. 

Call 101 (if no immediate risk) 

Call 999 IF CHILD IN IMMEDIATE DANGER 

You can also use our emergency email address (safeguarding@wpa.education). BUT please use the other options 

first, so as not to delay help for a child. 

Safeguarding 

mailto:safeguarding@wpa.education

